
 

THE BUILDER’S CLUB  

  Needs your help … 

         #1. Do you have used shoes you don’t need?   

Just bring them to us! 

                                                                  

We will be collecting them for victims of disasters 

and the poor, 

From May 26th thru the last day of school. 

In the school lobby. 

 

 

#2.  We will be selling donuts this Friday May 26th  

To purchase black shoes for kids in Belize. 

These will be hand delivered by Mrs. Zanotelli and her family! 


